Friday, September 2, 2022 at 11:32:14 Central Daylight Time

Subject: Supporting comments by SAWDF and ES
Date: Thursday, September 1, 2022 at 5:36:02 PM Central Daylight Time
From: Linda Curtis

To: jtotten@lostpineswater.org, bluetxgirl@gmail.com, paul.fischer@co.lee.tx.us,
paul.pape@co.bastrop.tx.us, admin@posgcd.org, gwestbrook@posgcd.org

September 1, 2022

Dear GMA-12 Representatives,

The League of Independent Voters of Texas is a 501c4 nonpartisan, nonprofit membership association for
voters of all persuasion who call themselves independents. Our membership includes many central Texas
landowners and citizens who are concerned about the sustainability of our natural resources and the
ecosystems that depend on them, along with the vitality of our rural communities who depend on the
availability of water,

We have followed the Desired Future Conditions process at GMA-12, and appreciate this opportunity to
give input to the "Process Followed by GMA-12 in Adoption of Desired Future Conditions" in the next joint
planning period.

Because we could not have said it better ourselves, we simply recommend to you, on behalf of our
membership, the implementation of the comments of stakeholders Environmental Stewardship and the
Simsboro Aquifer Water Defense Fund.

Thank you.

Linda Curtis, Chief Organizer
LEAGUE oF independent VoTErs oF TExAs (LIV)

LIVTX.org

PO Box 651, Bastrop, TX 78602
512.213.4511 office
512.657.2089 mobile
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